
  
 

 
From: Lee [mailto:lopthopman-delme0@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2008 11:49 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Participant fee disclosure project 

Hi, 
 
I support the project.  I appreciate the Department of Labor's efforts to shed light on a 
very murky area. 
 
Once the fees are clearly outlined, I expect that they will drop quickly due to 
competition.  The way they are hidden now, there is no incentive to lower them. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ts Lee 
 


